
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: budget’s approval contributes to development and strategic
projects movement

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Egyptian ambassador to

Baghdad, His Excellency Mr. Mohammed Walid Ismail on Sunday, 9/7/2023, and discussed with His

Excellency the bilateral relations between the two countries and ways to strengthen them, and

the common interests between the two brotherly peoples.

His  Eminence  called  for  benefiting  from  the  Egyptian  experience  in  reconstruction  and

development, stressing that Iraq is opening its doors to Egyptian companies, and also indicated

that the approval of the budget for three years will contribute to the provision of services

and moving major and strategic projects.


